

March 9, 2010

Congressman Don Young 2111 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Young:

Thank you for taking the time to attend SCI's 38th Annual Hunter's Convention. Your presence and participation during the convention was not only greatly appreciated, but also contributed to the overall success of this incredible event.

We hope that the convention offered you not only an educational opportunity, but also the opportunity to enjoy all that our exhibitors had to offer.

Your continued support of SCI and its mission has yielded untold benefits to sportsmen everywhere. We look forward to continuing this mutually beneficial relationship well into the future.

Looking forward to seeing you in May!

Sincerely,

Larry Rudolph President

Sven K. Lindquist, Chair Governmental Affairs

P. Muhn Som K. Lingist

Cindy Marlenee Consultant

and the control of th

of multiples of the control of the great section of the control of